
96th Anniversary Celebration 
September 6th, 2024 

Thank You to Our Parishioners and Guests 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all parishioners and guests who attended the 7 PM Mass last September 
6th with His Grace, Archbishop Francis Leo. The evening was filled with solemnity during the Mass and joy as 
we shared a potluck and watched the Burmese community showcase their cultural dance. 

Once again, thank you to everyone who participated and made this event a success. We look forward to creating 
more wonderful memories together. 

Archbishop Leo sent this gracious handwritten note to the parish: 

 
 
We extend our heartfelt thanks to Archbishop Francis Leo for gracing Holy Cross Parish’s 96th Anniversary 
celebration on September 6th. His Grace blessed a beautiful commemorative plaque in the church foyer, led a 
meaningful celebration of the Holy Eucharist, and shared in the joy of our community by attending the festive 
dinner that followed in the church basement.  
 
We are also deeply grateful to the many individuals whose generosity made this special event possible. From 
those who contributed funds, to the countless volunteers who devoted their time and energy, your efforts 
have truly brought our parish together in faith and fellowship. Thank you for making this milestone celebration 
unforgettable!  
 
Photos of the Eucharistic celebration  
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/1Fy8iS2kCo/  
 
Photos of the Dinner Event  
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/1C9TQdqNZZ/  
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